THE CITY OF SAN ANGELO, TEXAS
MINUTE RECORD OF A REGULAR MEETING OF
THE PUBLIC ART COMMISSION

Following notice and publication, the Public Art Commission convened in a regular meeting at 3:30 p.m,,
April 30, 2024, in the East Mezzanine at City Hall, 72 W. College Avenue, San Angelo, Texas.

Commission Members Present were Ryan Dalgliesh, Raul Ruiz, Mark Stevenson, Elaine Stribling and Suzanna
Valenzuela. Staff Members Present were Mario De La O, Theresa James and Carl White. Guests present were
Taylor Kingman. The minutes were recorded by Barbara Stallworth.

I. OPEN SESSION (3:30 P.M.)
A. Call to Order

Mr. Dalgliesh called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.
Public Comment
Mr. White introduced Katherine (Kat) Bunker as a new member of the Commission. Ms. Bunker was
welcomed by the Commission. Mr. White and Ms. James discussed a “Sheep Spectacular” sponsored by
PETA being displayed in the interior of the City Hall Annex building.
1. CONSENT AGENDA
1. Consider approving the January 9,2024 minutes. Mr. Stevenson motioned to approve the minutes.
The motion was seconded by Mr. Dalgliesh and passed unanimously.

I1I. REGULAR AGENDA: PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENT

2. Consider approving a proposed bronze sculpture depicting a World War II Unites States Army
Air Force pilot to be placed at Rio Concho Park, Section B, as part of a World War II veterans
memorial. Mr. White showed a presentation of the proposed memorial with details of location as well as
the site plans. Mr. King discussed the timeline for the memorial as well as some background information on
Goodfellow AFB assisting with the historical accuracy of the uniform depicted on the sculpture. Mr. Ruiz
showed a model of the bronze sculpture to the Commission. Ms. Stribling opened with a motion to approve
the bronze sculpture. This motion was seconded by Mr. Valenzuela. The motion carried with (5) ayes to (0)
nay, with no public comment.

3. Discuss guidelines for the Public Art Commission and recommend any related matters. Mr.
White discussed the importance of updating the guidelines. Ms. James gave the Commission an outline of
some First Amendment considerations and reviewed those. Mr. Dalgliesh commented on the guidelines and
gave a suggestion updating term duration for the members of the Commission. Ms. Valenzuela expressed
that she would like for Mr. White and Ms. James to update these together and bring an updated version
through for further review.

4. Consider future agenda items. The next meeting date and time will be determined at a later date.

IV._ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Dalgliesh motioned for the meeting to be adjourned at 4:30pm. This motion was seconded by Ms.
Stribling. The motion carried with (6) ayes to (0) nay,—wit}%no public comment.
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